
 

 

2 October 2024 
 
 
Jimmy King 
Via Email: fyi-request-28476-0b078649@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Dear Jimmy 
 
I write regarding the Official Information Act request you made to the School via email on Sunday 22 September, 
2024. 
 
 
The information you requested is outlined below, with the School’s responses: 
 

1. The total number of out-of-zone applications received for Year 9-13 for the 2024 school year: 

723 

 

2. The number of out-of-zone applications that were successful through the ballot process for Year 9-13 

for the 2024 school year: 

168 

 

3. The number of out-of-zone applicants for Year 9-13 who were placed on the waiting list following the 

ballot for the 2024 school year: 

539 

 

 
 
 
Tim O’Connor 
HEADMASTER 
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